Alaska Fire Marshalls Attend Meet

Fire Marshals from Alaska,
Oregon, Washington, Montana
and the Province of British Col-
umbia met Monday in Olympia,
Washington to discuss problems
of mutual interest in relation to
fire safety.

Alaska’s Fire Marshal, Wally

Dawson, spoke on the effects of
revenue sharing in establishing
municipal fire departments, and
Alaska’s uniform building code.

Host of the meeting was the
Fire Marshal’s office of the State
of Washington headed by Rex
Jordan.



